
 

 

Dear P6 and 7 Parents,  

 

After a series of brilliant visits to Jupiter Artland from the entire school last summer, I have been 

working on a fortnightly basis with the two older classes on developing their research and presentation 

skills. In addition to exploring these abilities in class, the goal with these workshops is to ultimately have 

the students delivering tours for the public during two weekends in May. If this project is a success, I 

hope to integrate this further into the learning offering at Jupiter, in a similar vein to the Linlithgow 

Palace Junior Tour Guide Program. The young people have been very enthusiastic about taking part, and 

their contributions in class have been wonderful and very inspiring. There is no obligation for the 

students to take part in the actual delivery if they aren’t comfortable doing so, but the majority have 

indicated that they are excited about the prospect. 

However, as this first phase of the project will occur over two weekends, we will need help from you all 

to deliver this project. The weekends over which the tours will take place will be weekend of the 9th and 

10th May and the weekend of the 23rd and 24th May. Each day will be split into two slots with two tours 

in each slot. The theory is that each student who wishes to take part, will get the opportunity to deliver 

two tours in one slot over the two weekends. In reality, some students may be asked to cover more than 

one slot, depending on availability. 

I understand that weekends are busy for families and so I am hoping to get in early to get an idea of who 

will be available when. Could you confirm that you and your child are happy to be involved with this 

project and also indicate which slots they would be available for. If they are available for multiple slots, 

please do indicate this. I will only sign your child up for more than one slot if it is absolutely required. If 

you are putting down multiple time slots, please indicate which would be your first preference.  

When onsite at Jupiter Artland, the students will be supervised by members of the Learning Team staff. 

However, we will need a number of parents to assist on the day, if you are able to do so please indicate 

on the form below. As a thank you we would give you and your family free access to Jupiter for the rest 

of the day. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Lauren Henning 

 

 



 

Name of Child: 

Class: 

Parent able to assist? 

 

Saturday 9th May 

Morning Slot (10.30am – 1pm):   

Afternoon Slot (1.30- 4pm): 

 

Sunday 10th May 

Morning Slot (10.30am – 1pm):   

Afternoon Slot (1.30- 4pm): 

 

Saturday 23rd May 

Morning Slot (10.30am – 1pm):   

Afternoon Slot (1.30- 4pm): 

 

Sunday 24th May 

Morning Slot (10.30am – 1pm):   

Afternoon Slot (1.30- 4pm): 

 

 

         
 

 

 

 


